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In addition, local authorities are currently in the process of establishing a new fund of up to
£500,000, on a pro-rata basis, to contribute financially towards the bid development process.
Leaders also wished to establish whether Welsh Government would be in a position to aiso
contribute to this fund, which it was felt would send a strong statement of intent to other
public and private sector partners.

I would therefore be grateful if you could confirm if you are happy for a Welsh Government
representative to attend these meetings, and also whether the Government would consider a
financial contribution towards the new bid development fund.

Meanwhile, please let me know if you require any further information.
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Thank you for your letter of 4 June. | welcome the collaborative approach that the Leaders
are taking to develop the proposal further. The participation of Local Authorities from across
the broader Cardiff Capital Region is likely to be an important success factor for a City Deal.

As you know, | am committed to building on our early positive engagement and welcome
the opportunity for a Welsh Government representative to attend your project board in an
observer capacity. This will build on the working relationships already being established by
our officials.

It is my intention that the Welsh Government will take an important and active role in
shaping a City Deal proposal. As part of this | have agreed that my officials will be working
closely with your project teams, as well as internally across the Welsh Government to
support the development process. The Welsh Government will also, alongside the UK
Government, have a more formal role in agreeing the proposal when it is completed. Given
this, whilst | do not feel it would be appropriate to make a financial contribution to the
development fund | remain committed to working collaboratively to deliver a strong proposal
for Wales.
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